
Back-to-School  

OPEN HOUSE  

at Charleston Elementary  
 

 

 

 

Charleston Elementary School will host Open House for grades Kindergarten through 4th grade 

on Thursday evening, August 11th from 6:00 to 7:30 PM.  Students and their 

parents/guardians are invited to the Elementary School to meet with their teacher and to visit 

their classrooms.  

  

Charleston Elementary T-shirts will be available to purchase at the cost of $7.00 per shirt.  

These T-shirts are only available to Charleston Elementary students and are limited to one        

t-shirt per student.  Our hope is that every student will have a shirt so we can wear them as a 

group on Field Trips and other special event days. 

 

Charleston School District is excited to announce that school supplies for this school year will 

be provided by our District!  The items listed below are the only things you will need to 

furnish.  
 

Kindergarten  Backpack, Water bottle, Beach towel, Coloring book 

1st – 4th grades  Backpack and Water bottle    

 

 

Our school day begins at 8:00 AM and ends at 3:10 PM.  Students should not arrive at school 

any earlier than 7:45, as teachers are not on duty until that time.  Our afternoon dismissal is 

done in phases: 
  

3:10 Bus riders will be dismissed to load on buses and car riders will be dismissed to the loading 

zone in front of the Elementary School 

 3:15 Walkers will be dismissed from the East Hall to walk home after the buses have departed 

 
 

 

 

 

We look forward to a FUN, EXCITING and  

EDUCATIONAL school year!! 


